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Friday 14th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent /Carer of Y3 pupil, 
 
As part of our music curriculum, all the children in Y3 will learn to a play tuned percussion in the 
summer term. To inspire and enhance learning, we have a wonderful opportunity to attend a 
concert performed by the world-famous Halle Orchestra at the Sheffield City Hall. The concert will 
take place on Friday 7th March at 10.45am. The children will be travelling by public bus and will 
need to arrive at school at normal school time. We will have a picnic lunch in the Peace 
Gardens after the performance. If the weather is wet, we will return to school and eat lunch there. 
We will arrive back at school before the end of the day. 
 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and drinks for the day. We would also like to 
remind you not to include any nuts in your child’s packed lunch. The children should also bring a 
warm and waterproof coat as well as any medication they require for the day clearly labelled. 
Please ensure that the school office also has your latest contact details and all medical information 
is up to date. If the visit is unable to go ahead, we will remain in school for the day. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.60 to cover the cost of the concert ticket and bus 
fare. If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium no payment is required. Under current legislation we 
may only seek voluntary contributions; however, without people matching their voluntary 
contributions to the true cost it can be difficult to organise these events. The school’s policy of 
wishing to help anyone experiencing financial difficulties still exists.  
 
Please note your child may be photographed as part of the visit and their photo used to promote 
the event possibly on the internet or celebrate back in school. If you do not wish your child to be 
photographed, please inform us on ParentPay. 
 
We would also welcome 2 additional adult helpers for each class. If you are able to help, please provide 
details on ParentPay and your child’s class teacher will get in touch if your help is required.  
 
Please give your permission/ photo consent and make payment on ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
The Y3 team: Miss Bartlett, Mrs Coats, Mrs Meller, Mrs Pickles and Mrs Wing 

 
 

 


